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Gusten-Marr has recorded a Tourism Musical Track entitled; ‘Liberia Never Forgotten’, part of 
the music video is expected to be recorded in Liberia between now and March 2016 when they 
shall return to the United Kingdom.

The return of Artist, Sarah Gusten-Marr, is closely linked with her fellow Liberian partner, Euge-
nia Shaw, a social worker and Founder and Chair of   the Charity; HAAL HIV and AIDS Action 
for Liberia in the United Kingdom.

They have a long history of fund raising together in Europe to work for a common goal in their 
native land, Liberia.


